Monday, September 26, 2016
Dear Parents,

On Monday October 3" at 7pm, we will be hosting a parent
information and youth registration night at Holy Martyrs of Japan
parish hall. We are inviting all parents of grades 6,7&8 Students to
come and see what we offer at the EDGE, meet our volunteers and
register your child(ren) for the 2016/17 season of EDGE. The EDGE is a
fun, exciting and free program that offers youth the opportunity to
grow in faith and fellowship with other youth and peer leaders. We
hope to see you there!

In Christ,

Ray Reityel and the EDGE team
Our fall semester

Oct 3 Parent Night

Oct 10 No EDGE (happy thanhsgiving)
Oct 17 Love One Another

Oct 24 Lights Out Dodge Ball
Oct 31 All Hallows Eve

Nov 7 The Hunger Games
Nov 14 Hey $Stranger

Nov 21 EDGE Survivor

Nov 28 For the Love of God
Dec5s With the Eyes of Christ
Dec12 A door to My Heart
Dec19 Christmas Social

Jan7 Just Visiting



